
November 11, 2014

Brigitte M. Muller, P.E.  
Wilson and Company, Inc.

4900 Lang Ave. NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109
RE:
Coronado Center Longhorn Restaurant

Erosion and Sediment Control (ESC) Plan (H18E005C)


Engineers Stamp Dates 10-26-14 
Dear Ms. Fuller. 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-28-2014, the above referenced ESC plan is acceptable for Building Permit based on the following comment:

    _ Include NPDES Posting Board.  Posting Board should be visible from Public Street.

Please attach a copy of the plans to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge for disturbing one acre or more and a Topsoil Disturbance Permit for disturbing ¾ of an acre or more. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Acting City Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services
C:
e-mail
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